Princeton University

Department of Electrical Engineering

School of Engineering/Applied Science Engineering Quadrangle Princeton, New Jersey 08544

March 9, 1988

Mr. Edwin Chong 7/174 Barton Tce. West North Adelaide South Australia 5006 Australia

Dear Mr. Chong:

The Faculty of the Department of Electrical Engineering has acted on your application for admission to graduate study. I am pleased to inform you that the Department has recommended to the Dean of the Graduate School that you be admitted to the degree program in the Electrical Engineering Department. In recognition of your excellent qualifications and scholastic achievement, we further recommend you be awarded full support for the academic year 1988-89. This support consists of a combination of Assistantship in Instruction and Research with a combined maintenance allowance of \$8,650, a first-year merit prize of \$1,000, and a full-tuition fellowship of \$13,480.

The Dean has accepted this recommendation and you will receive the official letter of admission and financial support from the Graduate School around March 15.

It is the practice of the Department to provide continued financial support for all Ph.D. candidates (during the academic year and in the summer), contingent upon their making satisfactory academic progress. The support is composed of a full tuition fellowship plus a stipend from a fellowship, or a teaching or research assistantship, or some combination of these. The assistantships are compatible with a full-time graduate program.

Under the Council of Graduate Schools Agreement you are under no obligation to act on this or any other offer before April 15. However, in the event that you have already made a decision, we would be pleased to hear from you. Particularly, if you have decided to go elsewhere, we would appreciate a prompt notice so that the opening may be made available to another applicant.

In the past, many prospective graduate students have found it informative to visit Princeton and to talk to faculty and graduate students in their area of interest. If you would like to make such a visit, please let us know. Enclosed is a brochure describing the activities in the Information Sciences and Systems area, where your interests appear to be directed.

Let me reiterate the strong interest of our Department in having you join us as a full time graduate student. We are confident that you will find the program at Princeton challenging and rewarding. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call us collect. You may contact me at 609-452-4635. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Stephen A. Lyon

Associate Professor & Director of Graduate Studies

Stighen a. Lyon

SAL:caw Enclosures

cc: Dean T. Ziolkowski